
            

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Fifth Grade Newsletter  

Note from the Teacher 
 

Please check with your student to see if they are in need 
of pencils, pens, scissors, and or glue sticks. 
 
 

Fifth grade is participating in a Lenten Service Project. We 
are collecting pasta and spaghetti sauce for Francis 
House. Thank you for your generosity. 
 
 

Homework Blog 
The Fifth Grade Homework Blog is located at: 
http://www.mrsrayhelhomework.blogspot.com// 
 

You also may access it through the stfas.org website, on 
the Fifth Grade Classroom page.  
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
Happy St. Patrick’s Day – March 17th 
 
All School Virtual Mass – Friday, March 19th 
at 10:00 AM 
 
 
 
 
 

 

St. Francis of Assisi 
Catholic School 

 

March 15,  2021  

Mrs.  Ra yhel ’s  Class  

 

Academics 
 

 

MARCH 

Religion  

In Religion, students will continue discussion on the 

practice of prayer. Lenten practices will continue to be 

discussed. We will pray the Stations of the Cross 

virtually. 

Math 

Students will continue learning multiplication of 

decimals and begin division of decimals. 

Reading/Language Arts 

In reading, students will read Skunk Scout. We will 

discuss character/setting as a comprehension strategy. 

Students will continue learning adverbs of comparison, 

time, place, and manner. 

Science 

Students will gain an understanding of chemical 

changes of matter. They will discuss chemical 

properties and the signs of chemical change. 

 

Upcoming Test Dates* 
Science – Chapter 9 Test, 3/18 

Spelling – Test, 3/19 

Math – Decimal Test, 3/24 

Religion –Chapter 12 Test, 3/24 

English – Test on Adverbs, 3/26 

*Please note that these dates are tentative and 

subject to change based on a daily assessment of 

the students’ progress.  As test and quiz dates are 

announced in class, it is the students’ responsibility 

to write these dates in their agendas. 
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